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LETTER TO EDITOR 
 
Dear Prof. Mohammad Moin 
 

Assalamo Alaikum 
 

Thank you for sending me the 36th and 37th, 2021 

volumes of PJO. I went through both volumes with a 

lot of interest and enjoyed reading every article. 

 Both volumes have generously covered the 

diagnostic, therapeutic, and interventional aspects of 

current ophthalmology. I took great pleasure in 

reading your article on Medical Education and 

Tayyaba Gul's article on Artificial Intelligence. 

 All the OTHER articles met international 

standards in terms of contents, style, language, and 

grammar. 

 I was delighted to see that ophthalmologists from 

abroad have started sending you articles for 

publication in your esteemed journal. 

 The credit for achieving such a high standard goes 

to you and your dedicated team. 

 I know you have spent many long hours of your 

precious time to achieve your ultimate goal, 

"achieving the highest possible standard for Pakistan 

Journal of Ophthalmology." 

 I take great pleasure in congratulating you and 

your team for achieving such a noble goal. 

 

 

 

With Profound Regards 

 

Professor Mohammad Daud Khan 

Founder Vice Chancellor 

Khyber Medical University 

Peshawar 

Email: profmdkhan@gmail.com 
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